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     जा.Ďमांक/औĢसंक/पीपीपी/2025/ 210                         िदनांक- 07/04/2025 
 
To,  
The Chief General Manager, 
AVNL Institute 
Ambernath, Dist. Thane 
 

Subject: Appreciation for Training on Hydraulics and Pneumatics Workbench 
 
Dear Sir, 
 

We would like to express our sincere appreciation and gratitude to the AVNL 
Institute, Ambernath, for providing excellent training on Hydraulics and Pneumatics 
Workbench to our instructors and trainees from Govt ITI Karjat, Raigad. 

The training was well-structured, informative, and hands-on, providing our 
participants with a comprehensive understanding of the subject. The expertise and 
guidance provided by your faculty were exceptional, and we are grateful for their support. 

The training has significantly enhanced the skills and knowledge of our instructors 
and trainees, enabling them to effectively apply the concepts in their work. We are 
confident that this training will have a positive impact on our institution's overall 
performance. 

We appreciate the efforts of the AVNL Institute team in organizing and conducting 
the training program. Your commitment to excellence and dedication to providing high-
quality training are truly commendable. 
 

Thank you for your support and collaboration. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
(Pradip Haridas) 
Principal 
Govt. I.T.I. Karjat, 
Raigad. 

 
 


